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Project

ECHO:-

It Takes a Village: Provider Partnerships to Support d/Deaf or hard of
hearing (D/HH) Children and Their Families—an AAP ECHO program

Calling all providers who care for young children—including
primary care clinicians, subspecialists, audiologists, speech
language pathologists, and early interventionists.

Join Us in Strengthening the Early Hearing .
Detection and Intervention (EHDI) System Program Benefits:

e Learnaboutyourrole in supporting

development of children after their
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co"e:l::::gve the first  Connect with other clinicians including
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Session 1: October 6,202512pm CT/ipm ET
o Reduce loss to follow-up and loss to

documentation

Session 2: October ZAoh sz I CT/me ET e Partnerwith families, Deaf mentors and
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ession 3: November17, 20251pm CT/2pm + Navigate the referral and

documentation process more effectively

Session 4: December15,20251pm CT/2pm ET .
Questions?

Session 5:January19,20251pm CT/2pm ET Contact us at aapecho@aap.org

Session 6: February 16,20251pm CT/2pm ET

Click or Scan QR to Register today!

An American Sign Language Interpreter will be live signing
during each ECHO Session.
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